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From the Head Teacher  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Many of our families celebrated Eid on     
Thursday and Friday of this week, a            cel-
ebration that marks the end of 30 days of 
fasting.  At school we have had great fun    cel-
ebrating this festival with all of our  
children, making Eid crafts, playing party 
games and eating yummy ice-creams!  I hope  
that everyone has had a great time celebrating 
at home with family too. 
 
Please ensure that you take a look on our    
Twitter page for photos!  
 
Have a lovely weekend all.   
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Nel 1S: Mohammed 

2E:  Hibo 2G:  Seyavash 

3F: Asi 3W: Eesa 

4B: Andrea 4L: Somaya 

5B: Noosheen 5A: Rontic 

6P: Darius 6C: Nandini 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for week 3 in the Summer 
term see no changes—we have the same 3 
classes battling it out for first place!  
They are Mr Caldwell’s class, Miss Silva’s 
class and  Miss Emin’s Class. 
 

Will they be in the lead next week or will a 
class overtake them? Children it’s up to 
you, come to school every day to ensure 
your class achieves 100%  attendance! 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for: 

Impressive Attitude to Reading Eggs 
 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

Half term for Summer begins Saturday 29th 
May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021. 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

School Nursing 
 

School Nursing will be running virtual health information sessions via Event Brite from May 
until August 2021 for parents/ carers. This will include sessions around managing toileting 
and sleep issues. 
There will be 10 minutes at the start of each session to allow parents time to  register and 
join the session before it commences.  
Sessions will be run on a first come, first served basis and can be booked via Event 
Brite by purchasing a free ticket.  The dates and sessions that will be running are as  
follows, with the booking information links: 
  
 


